PUBLIC NOTICE
HELP WANTED

The City of Lytle is ecurrently accepting applications for
Public Works' employee. Applications can be obtained
from the City Secretary's office at the Lytle City Hall,
located at 14916 Main Street, Lytle, Texas 78052.
Applications will be accepted through December 28, 2018.

The City of Lytle is an equal opportunity cmployer.



